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Monday 28th September 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in years 1-6, 
 
Now the children are settled into the new school year, we would like to arrange slots for you to book a 
parent / teacher meeting. Unfortunately, due to the current situation, we will be holding our parents 
evening meetings by telephone as parents cannot access the school site as part of our risk 
assessment.  
Your child’s class teacher will be available for you to book a telephone meeting between 2.30-6.15pm 
the date specified below: 
 

Year group Class teacher Date  Time  

1 Miss Hogg Tuesday 20th October 2.30-6.15pm 

1 Miss Cowell Friday 16th October 2.30-6.15pm 
2 Mrs Edgington / Miss Shahi Monday 19th October 2.30-6.15pm 
2 Mrs Ashworth Tuesday 20th October 2.30-6.15pm 
3 Mrs Radford Friday 16th October 2.30-6.15pm 
3 Mrs Tacy Thursday 15th October 2.30-6.15pm 
4 Miss Parry Thursday 22nd October 2.30-6.15pm 
4 Mrs Dolphin Thursday 15th October 2.30-6.15pm 
5 Mrs Parrington Wednesday 21st October 2.30-6.15pm 
5 Miss Phillips Wednesday 21st October 2.30-6.15pm 
6 Miss Cooper  Monday 19th October 2.30-6.15pm 
6 Mrs Lakin Thursday 22nd October 2.30-6.15pm 

 
Please can you reserve your telephone meeting time via school spider. This will be open for bookings 
on Wednesday 30th September and will close on Monday 5th October at 12pm. If you require any 
assistance in accessing School Spider, please ask Mrs Baker or Miss Quinn in the office who will be 
keen to help you. 
 
As teaching staff will be using the school phone lines to call you, please be reminded to communicate 
with school via the school email address: schooloffice@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk between 
2-6pm on the dates above. This email account will be checked regularly throughout this period to 
ensure we get your messages. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Christ Church Teaching Team 
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